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Ref: IAIUYDIR/2022/07 4 February 2022 
 
 

N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 
 

Subject: IAI logo celebrating its 30-year anniversary 

 

Dear Madam, Sir, 

 
I am pleased to inform you on the creation of an IAI logo celebrating the Institute’s 30-year 
anniversary. 
 
The logo was designed to capture the dynamic, evolving and innovative character of the IAI and 
its many projects and activities in the region. 
 
Parties and the Scientific Advisory Committee 
and Science-Policy Advisory Committee are 
invited to use the logo in IAI outreach activities. 
 
Non-parties and others in the IAI community 
are requested to communicate with the IAI 
Directorate (iai@dir.iai.int)  for permission on 
use of the logo.  
 
The logo, in different formats and resolutions and in English and Spanish, is available for 
downloading at: https://www.iai.int/en/post/detail/logos  
 
We would be grateful if Parties could share with the IAI Directorate any outreach or other materials 
using the 30-year anniversary logo. 
 
Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Marcos Regis da Silva 
Executive Director 
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